
 
        

          
          BOARD of POLICE COMMISSIONERS 
                                               
                                               of the 
                               
                              City of Portsmouth, N.H. 
 
 
          Chairman John F. Golumb…Commissioner Gerald W. Howe… 
                                      Commissioner Brenna Cavanaugh 
  
        “Providing Citizen Oversight of Your Police Department” 
 

NOTICE:  The Police Commission has a dedicated phone number at the police department.  
You can call the Commissioners at 603-610-7471 and leave a message regarding your 

concerns, along with your name and a telephone number. The Commissioners will be advised 
of your message and someone will return your call in a timely fashion. 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POLICE COMMISSION MEETING 
 
DATE:  25 June, 2014 (Wednesday) 
LOCATION &  
TIME:  Public Session – 10:00 a.m., Wm. Mortimer Conference Room 

Portsmouth Police Department 
   
The Board anticipates meeting for a non-public session as appropriate under RSA 91-A. 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER  
 
II.      PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
III. NEW BUSINESS: 
  

A.  CHIEF OF POLICE: 
1. Donation in the amount of $25 from Mr. William Mortimer in 

support of the Portsmouth Police Explorers. 
2. A grant from Seacoast CrimeStoppers to underwrite the cost of the 

2015 Citizen Police Academy and a portion of the 2014 Academy.  
Admin. Manager Karen Senecal will provide the exact amount of 
the grant at the meeting. 

 
^tà{x _xäxáÖâx   (Posted on 24 June, 2014)  Brenna Cavanaugh, Clerk of the Commission 

  


